Oi1L DEVELOPMENT COMPANY OF TEXAS

900 POLK STREET
AMARILLO, TEXAS

OFFICE OF MANAGER OF PRODUCTION

Februery 16, 1962

107-2
SFPRR 1-23

New Mexico 0il Comnservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

Dear Sir:

Please refer to your letter of February 1, 1962, inquir-
ing into the present status of Oil Development Company of
Texas SFPRR Well No. 1-23 located in Unit O of Section 23,
T7-9-S, R-36-E.

Enclosed please find in triplicate Form C-103 showing the
present status of this well. It is our desire to leave
+the well in its present condition pending the depletion of
the Devonian pay in one other Oil Development Company of
Texas well in the vicinity. We have been negligent in not
sending six month status reports. This will be corrected
in the future.

Yours very truly,

~ 2 .
JeAL O G
"/Joln C. Major

d General Superintendent
JCM: be
Encls.



